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Cupernham Infant School 
Together we care, we learn and we enjoy success 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Lesley Clark 

Bransley Close, Romsey, Hampshire, SO51 7JT 
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January 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We wrote to you earlier this month asking for your feedback on our proposed new club “Larks”, 

thank you to those of you who replied and offered your thoughts. 

 

Due to the keen interest in this club we will be operating Larks from 25th February 2019.  This 

club is for the children who need to be dropped off a little earlier, either on an adhoc or 

regular basis.  It will be run by our Early Birds team who are all staff members here at 

Cupernham Infants. 

 

Information for Parents:- 
• Doors open at 8.35am closing at 8.50am 

• Entry through Earlybird Entrance down the side of school – we can not accept children 

through the main school office. 

• Parent/carer will need to sign their child/ren in and pay £1.00 for each child on the day. 

• We will not be able to take your child without payment on the day (we can not accept 

post payment or payment through Scopay/online account/or Child Credit vouchers for 

this club) 

• No breakfast will be offered in this session. 

• This club can not be booked in advance through the school office please just turn up on 

the day. 

• Should you have messages for class or details of alternative pick up information it will 

be your responsibility to fill in the message book. 

 

The children will join with the Earlybirds in calm activities and then be taken into their 

appropriate classes to start their day.  We hope you find this club useful and would be 

interested in hearing any feedback you have. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs L Clark 

Headteacher 
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